
 

This workshop is designed for Round Dancers who are 
comfortable with Phase II figures and would like to learn Phase III 
in several different rhythms. It is also an excellent review and 
reinforcement for dancers who are currently dancing Phase III. 
We will work on rumba, foxtrot, waltz, cha, jive, and tango figures, 
all of which will build on the Phase II figures you already know  
 
We meet at the First United Methodist Church of West Webster, 
570 Ridge Road, West Webster on Monday evenings from 8:00 to 
10:00 p.m. Dress is casual and comfortable.  
 
Please note: Our return from winter break will be delayed 
until at least Monday April 2, 2018.  
 
Please note: We will "begin at the beginning" of Phase III figures. 
This will not be a carry-over from 2017, so dancers who would like 
to learn or have never done Phase III figures will be able to 
participate.  
 
Information: 
Mark & Marlene Thone (585-226-8984 home); (585-748-5131 cell)  


